
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 

Tuesday, June 24, 2025 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN  
that the  

Regular Board of Supervisors Meeting scheduled for  
Tuesday, June 24, 2025 at 10:00 a.m.  

is cancelled. 
 

 

 

 

 
The next regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors 

is scheduled for  
Tuesday, August 5, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. in the 

Covington Chambers, County Government Center, 
385 North Arrowhead Avenue, First Floor,  

San Bernardino, California. 


